Hartford fsd
HealthCare

The Hospital of
Centyal Connecticut

October 24, 2023

Licensing Assistance Team

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
475 Allendale Rd., Suite 102

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Re: Request for amendment of License No. 06-02388-01

The Hospital of Central Connecticut is requesting an amendment to our NRC license. Please
remove the following Authorized Users from the license, as they are no longer affiliated with the

site:

Michael, Bisceglia, M.D,
James W. Carroll, M.D.
Alisa Siegfeld, M.D.
Laurence Weiss, M.D.

In addition, we are requesting an increase in 10 CFR 35.300 possession limits, from 0.45 Ci to
1.5 Ci to accommodate the anticipated start of a Pluvicto (*"Lu) therapy program.

Should you have any technical questions regarding this amendment request, please contact the
ARSO, George Pavlonnis. He may be reached at george.pavlonnis@hhchealth.org or by phone at
860-331-9379.

Sincerely,

essica Collins
Senior Director of Operations
Central Region
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